
Main Number: 814-443-3651
Call us for more info! High School Students Contact: Verna Carberry - x6127

Adult Students Contact: Kim Cicmansky - x6133

The Aviation Maintenance Technology
program prepares individuals to apply
technical knowledge and skills to repair,
service, and maintain all aircraft
components other than engines,
propellers, avionics and instruments. 

The program includes instruction in
layout and fabrication of sheet metal,
fabric, wood and other materials into
structural members, parts and fittings
and replacement of damaged or worn
parts such as control cables and
hydraulic units. 

Program includes Aircraft Owners and
Pilots Association (AOPA) and Choose
Aerospace curriculum requirements.
Articulation agreement with St Francis
University.
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Learn More

Aircraft Mechanics
and Service
Technicians
SOC Code: 49-3011

Scan the QR Codes to view Aviation
Maintenance Technology career
information on the O*NET website. The
O*NET Program is the nation's primary
source of occupational data.

Aircraft Structure,
Surfaces, Rigging,
and Systems
Assemblers
SOC Code: 51-2011


